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December 30, 2021 – 2021.66 

 

 

Prior Authorization Updates for                                    

Durable Medical Equipment (DME) 
 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) will implement the following changes to the Durable Medical 

Equipment Prior Authorization List effective February 1, 2022: 

• Select DME HCPCS codes have been removed from the DME Prior Authorization List and will no 

longer require prior authorization for dates of service February 1, 2022, and beyond.  

• The American Medical Association added codes K1016, K1017, K1020, and K1023 in 2021, and 

accordingly, these are being added to the DME Prior Authorization List. These DME HCPCS codes 

will require prior authorization for dates of service after January 31, 2021. 

 

To view the Prior Authorization Updates for Durable Medical Equipment, Sign In at 

mvphealthcare.com/Providers and select Resources, then Medical Policies, then MVP Durable 

Medical Equipment 02/01/2022. 
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